
Poirier. Dorice AVED:EX 

From: Avison, Claire AVED:EX 
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 10:50 AM 
To: 
Subject: 

'Marilyn Pattison'; Plecas, Bobbi AVED:EX; Thompson, Joseph AVED:EX 
RE: Meeting - Feb. 20/14 

It was a pleasure to meet you Marilyn. We look forward to working with you. 

Claire Avison I Assistant Deputy Minister, Sector Strategy and Quality Assurance I Ministry of Advanced 

Education I Cell: I claire.avison@gov.bc.ca 

From: Marilyn Pattison [mailto
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 10:23 AM 
To: Avison, Claire AVED:EX; Plecas, Bobbi AVED:EX; Thompson, Joseph AVED:EX 
Subject: Meeting - Feb. 20/14 

Thank for meeting with me yesterday and for your interest in Camosun. 

Since I neglected to bring business cards with me here are my contact details. I may be reached at 

Regards, Marilyn Pattison 
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Meadows. Jennifer L AVED:EX 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Sandy 

Marilyn Pattison
June 26, 2014 2:37 PM 
Carroll, Sandra AVED:EX 
Fw: Special Cam News: Graduation and year-end message 

This was forwarded earlier to the Ministry but in case you haven't seen it, here is what was circulated within the college. 

We are starting to get calls from outside, it is becoming difficult to hold back on a fuller explanation. Regards, Marilyn 
----- Original Message ----
From: Heather Martin 
To: Bill Gyles (bgyles@kineticconstruction.com) ; Carly Hall ; Cindy Choi - Board of Governors (cindy@chancompany.ca) 
; Ian Cowan; Jordan Sandwith ; Keith Todd; Madeline Keller-Macleod; Margaret lucas; Marilyn Pattison; Nancy Sly; 
Ron Rice; Russell lazaruk ; Scott Marshall 
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 2:54 PM 
Subject: Special CamNews: Graduation and year-end message 

Special Cam News 

June 24. 2014 

Greetings, 

Graduation symbolizes the individual success of all Camosun graduates, and I am so proud of last week's 
ceremonies that allowed graduates and families to joyfully celebrate together. As we wrap up the academic 

year and enter summer, I am reminded that the college community contributes to the success of many 

throughout the entire year. 

Summer is indeed the year-end for many of our programs, and marks a slightly less hectic time for others. Like 
many at the college, Peter Lockie will be Acting President 

over the summer months. I would like to wish you all a well-deserved and relaxing summer season. 

Regards, 

Kathryn 
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From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Hi Joe, 

Russ Lazaruk 
Thompson, Joseph AVED:EX; 
Camosun College, Interim Predidents Contract 
Monday, July 14, 2014 12:49:48 PM 

I am on the Board of Governors at Camosun College. The Chair of the Board, 
Marilyn Pattison, has asked me to finalize the details of contracting with Peter 

Lockie to be the Interim President of the College effective September l't. As a bit 
of a wrinkle,

Could you give me a call to discuss the details and anything that I (we) need 
to be aware of putting this together. A redacted version of the vec contract would 
probably help a lot. 

You can reach me at work either by email or my direct line 250-412-3402 

Thx 

Russ Lazaruk, CIM, FCSt I Portfolio Manager & Investment Advisor 

DUNDEE (~OODI'!IK!V PRIVATE WEALTH 

730 View Street, Suite 340, Victoria, British Columbia V8W 3Y7! 250.412.3402 t ! 
rlazaruk@dundeegoodman.com 

dundeegood man p rivatewea Ith .com 

EMBRACE THE POSSIBLETM 

This email (and any attachments) is intended forthe named recipients only and may contain confidential 
and/or personal information. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender 
immediately and permanently delete it. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any 
mistransmission. Dundee Corporation and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and archive all 
electronic communications through its network. Important details concerning the terms of use can be 
found at the following address: Email Disclaimer (English) 

Securities products and services are provided to Canadian residents by Dundee Securities Ltd. (member 
ClPF and II ROC), to US residents by Dundee Securities Inc. (member of FINRA and registered as a broker­
dealer with the SEC) and to U.K. residents by Dundee Securities Europe LLP (authorized and regulated by 
the FCA and a Member of the LSE). Insurance services are provided in Ontario, Quebec, British Columbia 
and Alberta by Dundee Goodman Insurance Agency Ltd. Each of the foregoing are affiliates of Dundee 
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Corporation (TSX:DC.A). 

You are receiving this message from the above-noted Dundee organization, with its head office located at 
1 Adelaide Street East Suite 2100, Toronto, Ontario MSC 2V9. Click here to unsubscribe or withdraw your 

consent to receiving commercial electronic messages from Dundee. You cannot withdraw consent for the 
delivery of communications mandated by applicable securities or insurance regulators, but you can opt to 
receive such communications by postal mail. Please contact your Dundee advisor or representative if you 
wish to receive regulatory communications via postal mail. 

Version fran,aise disponible ici: Limites en francais 
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Ministry of  
Advanced Education 
 

 
Office of the 
Minister 

 
Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9080 Stn Prov Govt  
Victoria BC  V8W 9E2 

 
Location: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria 

 

Our Ref:  96047 

November 19, 2013 

 

Dear Ms. Choi: 

 

I am pleased to advise you formally of your appointment to the Board of Camosun College, 

effective October 25, 2013, for a term ending December 31, 2014. 

  

The role of the Board in the leadership of our post-secondary education institutions is integral to 

the success of our post-secondary education system.  In agreeing to serve, you will be 

performing a valuable service to your Province. 

 

For information to assist you in your new role as a board member, please review the  

Conduct Guidelines for Public Appointees on the Board Resourcing and Development Office 

website at:  

                      http://www.fin.gov.bc.ca/brdo/conduct/ 

 

In addition to your formal duties, I hope that on occasion you will take advantage of 

opportunities to meet with faculty, staff and students on a less formal basis.  The Chair of  

the Board is Dr. Marilyn Pattison who can be reached at 250 370-3409.  Your contact at  

Camosun College is Ms. Heather Martin, Executive Assistant to the Board, who can be reached 

at the same number. 

 
To commemorate your appointment, I am pleased to present you with the enclosed certificate.   

I am also enclosing a copy of the Order in Council making the appointment.  Best wishes  

for a successful term. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amrik Virk 

Minister 

 

Enclosures 

 

pc: Distribution List Follows ... /2 
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- 2 - 

 

pc: Ms. Sandra Carroll, Deputy Minister 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Dr. Marilyn Pattison, Chair of the Board 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Kathryn Laurin, President 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Bobbi Plecas, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Institutions and Programs Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Claire Avison, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Sector Strategy and Quality Assurance Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Valarie Bakowski, Executive Director 

 Governance and Quality Assurance Branch 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Heather Martin, Executive Assistant to the Board 

 Camosun College 
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Ministry of  
Advanced Education 
 

 
Office of the 
Minister 

 
Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9080 Stn Prov Govt  
Victoria BC  V8W 9E2 

 
Location: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria 

 

Our Ref:  96373  

 

February 17, 2014 

Dear Mr. Gyles: 

 

I am pleased to formally advise you of your appointment to the Board of Camosun College, 

effective June 1, 2014, for a term ending July 31, 2015. 

 

The Board has a leadership role in our post-secondary education institutions that is integral to the 

success of the British Columbia post-secondary education system.  In agreeing to serve, you will 

be performing a valuable service to your Province.  Please review the Conduct Guidelines for 

Public Appointees for information about your new role as a board member. The information is on 

the Board Resourcing and Development Office website at:  

 

http://www.fin.gov.bc.ca/brdo/conduct/ 

 

In addition to your formal duties, I hope you will occasionally take advantage of opportunities to meet 

with faculty, staff and students on a less formal basis.  The Chair of the Board is Dr. Marilyn Pattison 

and your contact at Camosun College is Ms. Heather Martin, Executive Assistant to the Board. 

Ms. Martin can be contacted at 250 370-3409. 

 
To commemorate your appointment, I am pleased to present you with the enclosed certificate. 

I am also enclosing a copy of the Order in Council making the appointment.  Please accept my 

best wishes for a successful term. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amrik Virk 

Minister 

 

Enclosures 

 

pc: Distribution List Follows 

… /2 
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pc: Ms. Sandra Carroll, Deputy Minister 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

  

 Dr. Marilyn Pattison, Chair of the Board 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Kathryn Laurin, President 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Claire Avison, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Sector Strategy and Quality Assurance Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Bobbi Plecas, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Institutions and Programs Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Heather Martin, Executive Assistant to the Board 

 Camosun College 
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Ministry of  
Advanced Education 
 

 
Office of the 
Minister 

 
Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9080 Stn Prov Govt  
Victoria BC  V8W 9E2 

 
Location: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref. 96402 

 

February 17, 2014 

Dear Mr. Chan: 

 

On behalf of the Government of British Columbia, I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank you for your service, dedication and commitment in carrying out your duties as a  

member of the Board of Camosun College. 

 

I appreciate the time you have invested with the Board In particular, your 

valuable contribution as Chair of the Board is greatly appreciated.  It is through dedicated 

individuals such as yourself that the post-secondary education system in this province continues 

to achieve success. 

 

Again, thank you and my personal best wishes to you in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amrik Virk 

Minister 

 

pc: Distribution List Follows 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

… /2 
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pc: Ms. Sandra Carroll, Deputy Minister 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Dr. Marilyn Pattison, Chair of the Board 

 Camosun College 

  

 Ms. Kathryn Laurin, President 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Heather Martin, Executive Assistant to the Board 

 Camosun College 
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Ministry of  
Advanced Education 
 

 
Office of the 
Minister 

 
Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9080 Stn Prov Govt  
Victoria BC  V8W 9E2 

 
Location: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref. 97326 

 

 

 

June 4, 2014 

Dear Dr. Pattison: 

 

I am pleased to advise you formally of your reappointment as a member of the Board of the  

Camosun College, effective July 31, 2014, for a term ending July 31, 2015. 

 
By continuing to serve as a member of the Board, you are playing an important role in governing 

the affairs of Camosun College.  To commemorate your appointment, I am pleased to present 

you with the enclosed certificate.  I am also enclosing a copy of the Order in Council for your 

information. 

 

Thank you for your contribution to post-secondary education in British Columbia and  

best wishes for a successful term. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amrik Virk 

Minister 

 

Enclosures 

 

pc: Distribution List Follows 

 

 

 

 

 

… /2 
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pc: Ms. Sandra Carroll, Deputy Minister 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Kathryn Laurin, President 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Claire Avison, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Sector Strategy and Quality Assurance Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Bobbi Plecas, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Institutions and Programs Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Heather Martin, Governance Executive Assistant 

 Camosun College 
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Ministry of  
Advanced Education 
 

 
Office of the 
Minister 

 
Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9080 Stn Prov Govt  
Victoria BC  V8W 9E2 

 
Location: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria 

 

Our Ref. 97326 

 

June 4, 2014 

Dear Ms. Rohani: 

 

I am pleased to advise you formally of your appointment as a member of the Board of  

Camosun College, effective July 31, 2014, for a term ending July 31, 2015. 

 

The Board has a leadership role in our post-secondary education institutions that is integral to the 

success of the British Columbia post-secondary education system.  In agreeing to serve, you will 

be performing a valuable service to your Province.  Please review the Conduct Guidelines for 

Public Appointees for information about your new role as a board member.  The information is 

on the Board Resourcing and Development Office website at:  

 

http://www.fin.gov.bc.ca/brdo/conduct/ 

 

In addition to your formal duties, I hope that you will occasionally take advantage of opportunities 

to meet with faculty, staff and students on a less formal basis.  The Chair of the Board is  

Dr. Marilyn Pattison and your contact at Camosun College is Ms. Heather Martin, Governance 

Executive Assistant.  Ms. Martin can be contacted at 250 370-3409. 

 
To commemorate your appointment, I am pleased to present you with the enclosed certificate.   

I am also enclosing a copy of the Order in Council making the appointment.  Best wishes for a 

successful term. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amrik Virk 

Minister 

 

Enclosures 

 

pc: Distribution List Follows 

 

… /2 
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pc: Ms. Sandra Carroll, Deputy Minister 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Dr. Marilyn Pattison, Chair of the Board 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Kathryn Laurin, President 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Claire Avison, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Sector Strategy and Quality Assurance Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Bobbi Plecas, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Institutions and Programs Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Heather Martin, Governance Executive Assistant 

 Camosun College 
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Ministry of  
Advanced Education 
 

 
Office of the 
Minister 

 
Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9080 Stn Prov Govt  
Victoria BC  V8W 9E2 

 
Location: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref. 97326 

 

 

 

June 4, 2014 

 

Dear Mr. Rice: 

 

I am pleased to advise you formally of your reappointment as a member of the Board of the  

Camosun College, effective July 31, 2014, for a term ending July 31, 2016. 

 
By continuing to serve as a member of the Board, you are playing an important role in governing 

the affairs of Camosun College.  To commemorate your appointment, I am pleased to present 

you with the enclosed certificate.  I am also enclosing a copy of the Order in Council for your 

information. 

 

Thank you for your contribution to post-secondary education in British Columbia and  

best wishes for a successful term. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amrik Virk 

Minister 

 

Enclosures 

 

pc: Distribution List Follows 
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pc: Ms. Sandra Carroll, Deputy Minister 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Dr. Marilyn Pattison, Chair of the Board 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Kathryn Laurin, President 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Claire Avison, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Sector Strategy and Quality Assurance Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Bobbi Plecas, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Institutions and Programs Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Heather Martin, Governance Executive Assistant 

 Camosun College 
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Ministry of  
Advanced Education 
 

 
Office of the 
Minister 

 
Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9080 Stn Prov Govt  
Victoria BC  V8W 9E2 

 
Location: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria 

 

Our Ref. 97326 

 

June 4, 2014 

Dear Mr. Chang: 

 

I am pleased to advise you formally of your appointment as a member of the Board of  

Camosun College, effective July 31, 2014, for a term ending July 31, 2016. 

 

The Board has a leadership role in our post-secondary education institutions that is integral to the 

success of the British Columbia post-secondary education system.  In agreeing to serve, you will 

be performing a valuable service to your Province.  Please review the Conduct Guidelines for 

Public Appointees for information about your new role as a board member.  The information is 

on the Board Resourcing and Development Office website at:  

 

http://www.fin.gov.bc.ca/brdo/conduct/ 

 

In addition to your formal duties, I hope that you will occasionally take advantage of opportunities 

to meet with faculty, staff and students on a less formal basis.  The Chair of the Board is  

Dr. Marilyn Pattison and your contact at Camosun College is Ms. Heather Martin, Governance 

Executive Assistant.  Ms. Martin can be contacted at 250 370-3409. 

 
To commemorate your appointment, I am pleased to present you with the enclosed certificate.   

I am also enclosing a copy of the Order in Council making the appointment.  Best wishes for a 

successful term. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amrik Virk 

Minister 

 

Enclosures 

 

pc: Distribution List Follows 
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pc: Ms. Sandra Carroll, Deputy Minister 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Dr. Marilyn Pattison, Chair of the Board 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Kathryn Laurin, President 

 Camosun College 

 

 Ms. Claire Avison, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Sector Strategy and Quality Assurance Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Bobbi Plecas, Assistant Deputy Minister 

 Institutions and Programs Division 

 Ministry of Advanced Education 

 

 Ms. Heather Martin, Governance Executive Assistant 

 Camosun College 
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